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A French touch to a RAAF bomber mémorial 


By LUCAS FORBES 


Oct. 9, 2013





MOMENT IN HISTORY: Bernard Feury meets Armidale historian Margaret Woods after travelling from France.


A French historian visited New England to personally thank a member of the Armidale Family History Group for her help.


Bernard Feutry has spent years researching the crash of a Royal Australian Air Force Lancaster bomber shot down in France during World War II.


Mr Feutry pushed for a memorial on the site and to notify any living family members.


Armidale family historian Margaret Woods was one of a number of people who contributed their time to tracking down where any modern relatives might be. 


Mrs Woods was able to narrow down the search for some of the relatives to specific cities, such as Toowoomba Queensland.


Now thanks to the efforts of Mr Feutry and numerous historians like Mrs Woods the crash site now has a memorial listing the names of all the men.


Mr Feutry showed his appreciation on Saturday by presenting a DVD of a memorial service at the monument to Mrs Woods.


Mrs Woods’ husband Ron presented Mr Feutry with an Air Force cloth badge on behalf of the RSL and the Air Force Association.


The Lancaster bomber was shot down near the village of Vieux-Mesnil on April 11 1944 with the oldest crew member being 25 and the youngest 19.


All five Australian and the two British crew members and were buried near the village. 


In addition family members of all the crew members, with one exception, were invited to the memorial’s opening.





